
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.                                  
 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),                                 
Fr Gary Walsh sss (RIP)  Mary Tipping (S)  Vincent Gillett (A)  Catherine Wilkinson (Bth/A)                  

Jim Wilkinson (A) A Sick Person, Thanks giving Mass, Mass for Peace in the world,  Megan Byrne (RIP) 
Kimberley Yates (S) John Harris (S) Special Intention (SC) Madge Threlfall (A)                                    

John Eddleston Senior (A)  

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

 
£50 No 226 B&J Connell. 

 
£25 No 186 Justine Barlow. 

 
£25 No 175 G Wilding.   

 
Last week’s Collections for the 

Parish: 
 £ 758:67 

 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass 
Timetable. 

 
Monday St Peter’s Church        

10am 
     Tuesday St Peter’s Church  

  10am 
Wednesday St Paul’s school   

10am                                                              
Thursday: NO Mass today 

Friday St Peter’s School  at   
10am 

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 24th Nov 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ 
Confessions 

The next availability will be on 
Saturday 7th December from 

11:15am until 11:45am at 
St Peter’s. 

The Priory upon request. 

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

     Virtual Christmas Fair 
Forms 

These are available to collect at 
the back of church. 

 Your incredible support is very 
much appreciated.  

Please return no later than the 1st 

of December with your money, 
there is a box at back of the 

church for your forms. 

You’ve got to be in it to win it! 

 

 

Christmas Cards & Piety 

These will remain on sale at the back of the churches should anyone 
wish to buy them later. 

Some beautiful items on the Piety stall.  

We have a limited supply so please buy them whilst they are in stock. 

   

Food bank. 

 Thank you for your support for 
this very worthy cause. 

 

As Christmas approaches those 
less fortunate than ourselves will 
struggle, so supporting them will 
take some of the stress away from 

them and enable them to 
celebrate.  


